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The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 
Dear Wendy Burden, 
 
Cheltenham Borough Local Plan – Request for inclusion of late representation 
 
I write in relation to the Cheltenham Borough Local Plan which you are in the process of 
examining. I wish to formally request that consider the enclosed representation as part of your 
examination of the Cheltenham Borough Local Plan.  
 
The representation is dated 31 August 2018 and was received outside of the Regulation 19 
consultation period. The representor is an agent acting on behalf of a landowner who owns land 
within a proposed Local Green Space designation. The agent claims that the landowner was not 
consulted and found out about the proposal after the consultation had closed. We have checked 
out records and a notification of consultation was sent out a previous agent of this land. Given 
that the landowner may not have been aware of the proposal affecting their land the Council 
consider that their representation should be taken into account. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr John Rowley 
Planning Policy Team Leader 
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